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The advocates for this bill are a disgrace to the Democratic process. Mr Whisnant added the amendment to prevent
the park district plan to complete the well used and desired river trail for the benefit a a very few at theexpences of
the majority of people in Bend. There was little or no public process. Just a very quick and quiet addition of the
amendments to the bill. I my judgement that means someone is trying to hide something.

Voting this Bill down and give the interested parties an opportunity to present their cases to you will demonstrate
that the legislative process is not controlled by a selfish few.


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

